
Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rule to 

Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse 

 

On November 2, 2022, the Public Service Commission submitted a proposed rule to the 

Wisconsin Legislative Council Clearinghouse pursuant to s. 227.15 (1), Wis. Stats. 

 

Analysis 

 

The proposed rules affect Chapter PSC 119, relating to the interconnection of 

customer-owned distributed generation facilities with the distribution system of 

electric public utilities.  

 

Statement of Scope 
The scope statement for this rule, SS 013-21, was approved by the Governor on February 

4, 2021, published in Register No. 782A3 on February 15, 2021, and approved by the 

Public Service Commission on April 15, 2021. 

 

Agency Procedure for Promulgation 
A public hearing is required and will be held on November 29, 2022. 

 

Agency Organizational Unit Primarily Responsible for Promulgating Rule 

 

Division of Energy Regulation and Analysis 

 

Agency Contact Person 

 

 Joe Fontaine 

 Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 

 Joe.Fontaine@wisconsin.gov 

 (608) 266-0910  

 

Dated at Madison, Wisconsin, this 2nd day of November, 2022 

 

By the Commission: 

 
 

mailto:Joe.Fontaine@wisconsin.gov


Cru Stubley 

Secretary to the Commission 

 


